
From Mrs Barber 

The Readathon is On! 
This week we launched our sponsored school 

Readathon.  All sponsor forms and reading logs 

have been sent home (extra copies are on the 

website).  The children are very excited at the 

thought of helping to choose new books from 

the money they raise.  We are having a  

celebrating Reading Week from the 27th  

February involving shared reading sessions and 

story swaps to encourage a love of books.   

Parents are invited in for a “Read In” on Friday 

3rd March at 2.30 pm.  I hope you can come.  

Enjoy the half term. 

 

Book Bags and Website 

Readathon 

SPAG Dictionary Flyer 

Reading/Recycling Week 

Diary Update Spring 2 

Movie Night Flyer 

Hearing Tests—Year R 

Height/Weights—Year R 

 

 

Stars of the week   

 

Year 3 /4 — Holli-Mae 

For being a thoughtful team 

member of the class. 

 

Year 2 – Sophie 

For persevering to remember all 

of her lines in our shared  

learning 

 

Year R /1 — Jemima  

For fantastic understanding of 

alphabetical order and how to use 

a dictionary. 

Week ending 17th February 2017 

This Weeks ―Thunk‖ 

 

10 House points will be given each week for 

discussing our “Thunk” at home. 

 

Is the cuckoo a bad bird? 

 

TAG Rugby 

Match Report 
Well done to 

Jack B 

Alfie D 

Linden 

Laura 

Jack H 

Thomas 

Amelia 

Rebecca M 

Esme 

In winning silver medals at our Inter School Tag 

Rugby tournament this week.  They played very 

well and showed good sportsmanship throughout.  

Esme’s match report is on the website in the  

celebrating success tab. 

Movie Night 

Friday 3rd March 2017 

The Secret Life of Pets 

Tickets £2.00—on sale now 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Anna 

Verdi 

Elsie 

 

who celebrated their  birthdays  

this week and during half term. 


